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Mai Vang

From: Comcast <bwjacque@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 12:51 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Re: 251 Deubener Place - J2507T

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you.  This is the picture that was sent on August 9th.  I believe you said the work was done August 20th.  I am 
sending you the text thread after I received the notice.  Please note that it takes a long time for me to receive mail from 
St. Paul.  
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On Dec 4, 2024, at 11:48 AM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
 
Hello Ms. Jacque, 
 
Please see attached packet for your hearing on December 17, 2024 via telephone hearing between 
10AM-Noon.  I will call you and Mr. Bates, when your item is up on the Agenda from 612-315-7905. 
 
I told you it was tall grass/weeds, but it's actually overhanging vegetation/plant growth. 
 
Mai Vang 
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563 
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
[cid:image001.png@01DB4642.6020A6A0] 
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Bebe Jacque, Manager 
bwjacque@comcast.net 
(651)222-4781 
 
PO BOX 16174 
St. Paul, MN 55116 
 




